



Format of a Business Proposal Rejection Letter 

The Procurement Head
Mark Robinson
Adroit Power Solutions
5432 Eagles Nest Drive
Tahoe Paradise, CA 95375
Email: mark@adroitpowersolutions.com 

Date: December 22th, 2017 

To,
Sales Executive
Johnson Powell
SGI Suppliers
6412 Ocello Street
San Diego, CA 92110 

Dear Mr. Johnson Powell, 

I would like to extend my gratitude towards showing your interest in the requirement raised by our company. We have gone through your received quotations. With regret, I want to inform you that your quotations could not convince the higher authorities and management staff. Our company had received various proposals and the management found the quotations of Larsen Suppliers Pvt. Ltd more convincing. So, the company has entered into a contract with them by accepting their proposal. 

We would like to state that your proposal and quotations were quite interesting. It had highlighting points too. But, Larsen Suppliers Pvt. Ltd came up with a lucrative offer that could not be denied upon. Their proposal was found more convincing and profitable. Our company regrets on not being able to associate with you. However, we hope that we would get a chance to work together in future. 

Thank you very much again for showing your interest in our requirement. 
Regards, 

Mark Robinson 


